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END OF YEAR FUNCTION

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
FOLLOWED BY DINNER AND TALK ON
FITZROY’S HISTORIC HOTELS

y

The final activity of THE FITZROY HISTORY SOCIETY in 1992 will be the ANNUAL
GENERAIL MEETING to be held in the downstairs dining room of the Lord Newry Hotel,
543 Brunswick Street, North Fitzroy, on 4 December at 7 p.m. This is your chance to
nominate yourself or others for the committee and to have a say in the running of the society
and the planning of future activities. The AGM will be followed at 7.30 p.m. by a dinner
and a talk on Fitzroy’s historic pubs by historian Kate Gray. Come and celebrate the end of
the year with us and bring some prospective members for 1993 with you.

For catering purposes, it would be appreciated if you could ring Michele Langfield on
481 0443 by 20 November if you wish to attend the dinner.

Cost : Approximately $22 per head, not including wine.

Address all correspondence to the Convenor - PO Box 180 Fitzroy 3065




